RECEIVED

By Certificate of Need at 8:18 am, Jun 03, 2025

MultiCare Health System

MultiCare m 820 A Street, Tacoma, WA 98402

PO Box 5299, Tacoma, WA 98415-0299 ~ multicare.org
June 3, 2025

Eric Hernandez, Manager

Washington State Department of Health
Certificate of Need Program

111 Israel Road S.E.

Tumwater, WA 98501

Dear Mr. Hernandez:

In accordance with WAC 246-310-080, MultiCare Health System hereby submits this letter
of intent to apply for a certificate of need to add 36 acute care beds to MultiCare Tacoma
General Hospital, in Pierce County. In conformance with WAC 246-310-080(1), the following

information is provided:

1. A Description of the Extent of Services Proposed:
MultiCare Health System proposes adding 36 acute care beds to MultiCare Tacoma
General Hospital.

2. Estimated Cost of the Proposed Project:
The estimated capital cost of the project is $3,100,000.

3. Description of the Service Area:
The primary service area is the Central Pierce Planning Area.

Please submit any notices, correspondence, communications and documents to:

Erin Kobberstad, Vice President Jonathan Fox, PhD
Strategic Planning HealthTrends
MultiCare Health System 425-469-5687

P.O. Box 5299, Mailstop: 820-4-SBD jfox@healthtrends.consulting
Tacoma, WA 98414
ekobberstad@multicare.org

Thank you,

o fote

Erin Kobberstad, Vice President, Strategic Planning
MultiCare Health System
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